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Purpose of report 
 
The purpose of this report is to update members on the current membership of 
the Shettleston Area Partnership 

 
 

 
Recommendations 
 
Shettleston Area Partnership members are asked to note this report. 
 

 

Item 2 
 
28th August 2025 



1. Membership – Shettleston Area Partnership  
 
Following the last meeting of this Area Partnership, the following change had been made 
to the membership of the Shettleston Area Partnership. 
 

• Cathie Thomas was no longer the representative for Carmyle Community 
Council, leaving this position vacant. 

 

Thus the membership of the Shettleston Area Partnership presently comprises of the 
following named members and substitutes:-  
 

Member 
 

Substitute Nominating Body 

Cllr Laura Doherty 
(Chair) 

- Glasgow City Council  

Cllr Thomas Kerr - Glasgow City Council  

Cllr Frank McAveety - Glasgow City Council  

Cllr Jill Pidgeon - Glasgow City Council 

Inspector Stephen 
Gow 

Vacant Police Scotland  

Station Commander 
Russell McKinlay 

Station Commander 
Gary Canning 

Scottish Fire and Rescue Service 

Claire McLachlan Margaret McCarthy Glasgow City Health and Social Care 
Partnership 

Vacant Vacant Glasgow Third Sector Interface 
Network 

Margaret Bell Eileen Watters Auchenshuggle Community Council  

Vacant Susan Findlay Carmyle Community Council  

Paul McHenery Lesley Pollock Mount Vernon Community Council 

James Reilly Vacant Parkhead Housing Association 

Gail Jackson George Nixon Tollcross Community Trust 

Ross MacPhail – Co-
optee 

N/A Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and 
Sustainability 

Gerry Baldwin – Co-
optee 

Sharon Baldwin – 
Co-optee 

Fuse Youth Cafe 

Vacant Vacant Youth Representative 

Inactive Inactive Sandyhills Community Council 

 
 
2. Recommendations 
 
Shettleston Area Partnership members are asked to note this report.  


